
 

 

Board of Management Meeting December 15th 2015 

Agreed Report 

 

 Enrolment Procedure for first year 2016: There were 240 

applicants for 180 places in Coláiste Choilm. 70 students have 

been accepted in the Gaelcholáiste. 

 We welcome the Minister’s announcement of funding for the 

school extension. 

 Coláiste/Gaelcholáiste Choilm is a top feeder school to UCC. 92% 

of our 2015 Leaving Cert class progressed to a university or an 

institute of technology. 

 Five 2015 Leaving Cert students received UCC scholarships. 

 The Parent Association organised a ‘Study Skills’ talk for first year 

parents. They have also invited Tony Hegarty to speak to Leaving 

Cert parents in January. 


